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“Caught you being Good’ prize 
winner: 

Addam Self 

Merit Cards 
Holly Meredith, Glen Meredith 

and Charlie Meredith 
 

Merit Cards K-2 
Declan Sharkie, Jackson Hoad, 

Laylah O’Malley, Amba Graham 
and Emma Adams 

Mrs McMahon’s Award  
Connor Jones:  for improved 
results in spelling assessments and 
written work.  

Miss Burford’s Award 
Amba Graham:  for always 
completing homework. 
 

Principal’s Award  
Tyler Summers and Luke Leys:  for 
working effectively in a team to 
achieve a desired result  .  

WEEK 5 ASSEMBLY AWARDS 
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P&C Christmas Photo 
Booth 

On Sunday 18th November our hardworking P&C ran a 
Christmas Photo Booth at the Brain Foundation 
Christmas Fair. Families wanting a Christmas photo 
were treated to some special cuddles from our 
gorgeous animal nursery animals.  
 
 A big thank you to all our wonderful helpers for 
running such a wonderful fundraiser.  
 

 

 

 

 
 

Notes to Return 
 
There have been a number of notes sent home within 
the last 2 weeks. Please ensure you sign and return 
with any payment required as soon as possible.  
Notes due back are: 

• Yankee Jack - $3 per student OVERDUE 

• Intensive Swimming - $24 per student 

• Uniform Order Form 2019 OVERDUE 

• RSVP to year 6 Dinner (Year 5 and 6 

students free and Year 6 parents $30 per 

adult invited) 

• Final Book Club for 2018 

• Year 6 Bursary Application OVERDUE 
 

P&C Christmas BBQ 
 
The P&C will be hosting a working bee at 3.15pm at 
the school on Friday 30th November followed by a 
Christmas BBQ and get together. All P&C, school 
and community members are invited to attend.  
This will be a great opportunity to support our P&C 
and welcome future members.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mini Canteen  
Ham and Cheese toasties will be available Monday to 
Thursday for $2.50. Toasties will not be available 
on Friday’s due to SRC Special Lunch.  
 
This Friday we will have Boat Tacos available for 
$2.50 each.  
 
Please ensure catering forms are returned to school 
by Wednesday so adequate supplies can be 
purchased. Late orders may result in an alternate 
lunch if special runs out.  
 
Sipahh straws and a glass of milk, will be available as 
part of our ongoing lunch menu for $1.50 Monday - 
Friday. 

Great Behaviour Award:  
Bronze Level: Tobi Douglas, Maverick 
Parkinson, Luke Leys, Charlie Meredith, 
Holly Meredith and Glen Meredith 
Silver Level: Ryda Oliver 



 
 

Fruit Salad, Yummy 
Yummy! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students enjoying some delicious and healthy fruit 
during their morning Fruit Break.  

 

CWA Cooking 
Competition 
All entries for the CWA Cooking Competition are due 
in to the school office, labelled with your name and 
age, no later than 9.00am Tuesday 27th November. 
Entries will be collected from the office and taken to 
the CWA for judging.  

 

Kindergarten School 
Readiness Program 

 
Our School Readiness Program run by Miss Burford is 
on again this Wednesday.  

 
Dates and Times:  

        
       21/11/18 9am-3pm 
       28/11/18 9am-3pm 
    

If you have a child interested in starting Kindergarten 
in 2019 and would like them to participate in our 
program please call the school to enroll and bring a 
copy of your child’s Birth Certificate and Immunisation 
details and any health care plans or medical 
information.  
School Phone Number- 67642274 
 
 

Support the Troops 
 
Students will again this year be sending care 
packages to troops deployed overseas for 
Christmas.  

If you would like to donate any items for the care 
packages please send into school by Friday 
November 23rd to be made into packages and sent 
off. The Defence Department has asked for items 
to be gender neutral, non-perishable goods and 
must not be on Australia Posts Dangerous and 
Prohibited Goods and Packaging Guide. They also 
request no liquid items.  

Some examples of items to include are:  

• Roll on deodorant 
• Razors 
• Magazines 
• Peanuts/nuts 
• Candy canes 
• Soap 
• Small puzzles / games 
• Pack of cards 
• Lip balm 
• Moisturiser 

 



 
 

Term 4 Calendar 
 

Week 6 

Wednesday 21st November School Readiness Program 9 -3 

Friday 23rd November Mrs Hughes at EOY Training 

Week 7 

Monday 26th November Nundle Lions Bursary Test  

Tuesday 27th November CWA Cooking Entries due by 9am 

Wednesday 28th November School Readiness Program 9 -3 

 Yankee Jack Performance Nundle  

Friday 30th November Christmas Service 

Week 8 

Tuesday 4th – Friday 7th December Intensive Swimming 

Tuesday 4th December PHS Year 6 Orientation 

Tuesday 4th December QHS Year 6 Orientation 

Tuesday 4th December THS Year 6 Orientation 

Thursday 6th December Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Week 9 

Tuesday 11th – Friday 14th December Intensive Swimming 

Thursday 13th December Presentation Night 

Friday 14th December Lake Keepit Mud Run 

Week 10 

Monday 17th December K-6 Safety Program 

Wednesday 19th December Last Day for Students 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 
 


